
 
 

Colorado Legislative Internships 

2019 
 

The Colorado 2019 Legislative Session begins on Friday, January 4th, and will 

adjourn on Friday, May 3rd.  Interns support many aspects of the Colorado General 

Assembly, including individual members, party organizations, and groups that 

advocate with respect to specific legislation.    

 

Check out the following links for internship information and application information.  

Many positions have already been filled, but some options remain.  Working in the 

state legislature provides excellent hands-on and insider opportunity in policymaking. 

 

See the following: 

 

 Colorado Senate Democrats:   

https://senatedems.co/about/jobs/ 
 

 Colorado Senate Republicans:  

http://www.coloradosenaterepublicans.com/jobs 
 

 Colorado House Democrats:  

 http://www.cohousedems.com/job-opportunities/ 
 

 Colorado House Republicans 

No central internship link available; check out the general 

website here:  http://www.cohousegop.com/  
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